
 

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are writing to you regarding protocols for contacting the school.   
 
We ask that parents/guardians do not contact staff directly.  The school office will refer your query to the 
correct person.  The office email is reception@loretoclonmel.ie and the school phone number is (052) 
6121402.   
 
Please be mindful of the time you are ringing or emailing.  Our office hours during term time are as follows: 
 
Monday to Thursday:   8:45 am to 12:50am  and  1:50pm to 5pm 
Friday only:   8:45 am to 12:50am  and  1:50pm to 4:30pm 
 
Thanks for your cooperation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 

Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     
Principal      Deputy Principal     

 

 

Our start of school year prayer: 
 
May our school community be a place of love, laughter and learning. 
 
Open our minds to the possibilities that this year holds. 
Open our eyes to the wonder of each new day. 
 
Fill each of us with love, hope and joy so that we have a fresh enthusiasm and 
a heart that is excited to learn and grow. 
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HSE Advice 
Lots of additional advice is available at this link 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www2.hse.ie/coronavirus/

